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Embassy of Japan in Jordan decided to extend the deadline of applications for Grant Assistance for 

Grass-roots Human Security Projects (GGP) for the first half year of 2021 until Thursday, 3rd June. 

As one of the ODA (Official Development Assistance) schemes of the Japanese Government, GGP 

supports small-scale projects directly benefiting the grassroots level as well as contributing to the 

socio-economic development of developing countries. In Jordan, GGP was launched in 1990 and as 

of May 2021, 150 projects have been implemented by non-government organizations (NGOs), 

educational institutions, and other non-profit organizations.  

 

【Eligible organizations】 

・Municipalities financially independent from Jordanian central government 

・NGOs (Non-profit organization) legally registered under Jordanian authorities 

・Continuous activities for more than 2 years in Jordan 

・Implementing economic and social development projects to serve local communities in Jordan 

 

Necessary documents for the application and reference materials are available here.  

After reading the guideline carefully, submit the completed application and required documents to; 

  

THE ECONOMIC AND DEVELOPMENT COOPERATION DIVISION, 

EMBASSY OF JAPAN 

https://www.jordan.emb-japan.go.jp/itpr_ja/11_000001_00456.html


P.O. Box: 2835 Amman 11181-H.K. of Jordan 

Tel: (962)-6-593-2005 

Fax: (962)-6-593-2165 

E-mail:  economic@am.mofa.go.jp (Only for Inquiry) 

 

Please kindly note that only submission of required documents either by hand or post can be 

accepted. (Online applications cannot be accepted due to the limitation of data capacity) 

We are looking forward to your applications. 
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